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Dear Parent/ Guardian,

I am writing to invite you to our 6th Form Options evening on the 1st February 2024
between 6pm and 8pm. The Options Evening is an important part of the options
process and enables us to give valuable advice and guidance in supporting our
students to make the most appropriate choices for Post 16 study and the next steps
of their education, whether in St Cyres School or elsewhere.

The evening will provide advice about joining our 6th Form, the process of choosing
options and an opportunity to speak to teachers from the different Areas of Learning.
Representatives from Cardiff University, Cardiff Metropolitan University, Swansea
University and the University of South Wales will also be in attendance to offer
advice and guidance.

To support pupils in Year 11, all information regarding the 6th Form prospectus and
choosing subjects will be accessible on our 6th Form website from the 31st January
February 2024.

We welcome 6th Form applications from current Year 11 pupils in other local schools
and if you are interested in what St Cyres 6th Form has to offer, please do not
hesitate to contact Ms Jones who is Head of 6th Form. Her contact details are at the
end of this letter.

There will be a Google Form on the website that will need to be completed by pupils
in Year 11 by Friday 23rd February 2024. They will need to choose 4 subject options
and these should be in priority order, with their first choice subject at the top. The
deadline for entering options is after the options evening and the Year 11 Parents’
Evening on Tuesday 6th February (3pm-6pm). The Year 11 PTC will give you the
opportunity to speak to subject teachers about your child’s progress in their subjects
and their aptitude for further study in that subject at A Level.

Email: contact@stcyres.org



If you need further advice or guidance, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us
using the following email addresses: Ms Jones, Head of 6th Form
ljones@stcyres.org, Mr Burrows, Head of Year 11 oburrows@stcyres.org and Mr
Bruton, Deputy Headteacher, rbruton@stcyres.org.

Yours faithfully,

Mr R Bruton
Deputy Headteacher
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